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The last meeting took place on Saturday, 19th March 1994 at Clare College Cambridge.
Papers were read by Masha Unkovskaya on “Foreign Med1ca1 Practmoners in 17th -century
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Scheliha on “Aspects of Greek-Russian Relations in the Period of the Moscow Patriarchate
(1589-1721)”. Apologies were received from Professor Francis Thomson, Dr Faith Wigzell
and the Secretary/Treasurer.

The next meeting will take place at Lady Margaret Hall, Oxford, on Saturday, 12th
November 1994, I already have some offers to read papers at this meeting, but there is still
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